
 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Irrawang High School 
Works notification  |  February 2024 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

We are pleased to announce that Hunter & Central Coast Regional Planning Panel has approved the 
Development Application for the project. The development consent conditions for the project are 
available on the NSW Planning Portal website. They can be viewed by searching the Development 
Applications for application number (DA 16-2023-42-1): www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au. 

The project will deliver:  

 new learning hub with 8 general classrooms and 6 specialist support classes 

 expansion and refurbishment of the library 

 new school entry 

 new support student drop-off / pick-up area. 

Construction activities from Monday 19 February 2024 

We will now start site establishment works onsite. Initial works will include: 

 Site establishment 

 Installing site fencing and timber hoardings 

 Site clearing 

 Excavation and installing pipes and cables 
  

A map of the construction site with the access points is shown overleaf.  

Managing construction impacts 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the local community is our highest priority. Construction impacts will 
continue to be managed in line with the Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) for the 
project. The CEMP includes strategies such as:  

 tree protection 

 dust, noise and vibration controls  

 stormwater, erosion and sediment controls 

 traffic management.  
 

For more information about how SINSW manages construction impacts, please scan the QR code. 
 
Hours of work 

The approved working hours for this project are 7am to 5pm, Monday to Saturdays. No work will take 
place on Sundays or public holidays. 
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Site map of the Irrawang High School upgrade 

 

Further information 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during 
business hours on 1300 482 651. In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 

 


